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MARYLAND BOARD OF ARCHITECTS
August 23, 2017
PLACE:

500 N. Calvert Street

3rd Floor Conference Room

Baltimore, MD 21202 
PRESENT:
Paul Edmeades, Chair
Magda Westerhout

Cynthia Shonaiya 
Kevin Sneed

Stephanie Hopkins
OTHERS PRESENT:
Steve Long, Executive Director 
Iris Beasley, Board Administrator
John Corkill

CALL TO ORDER
Paul Edmeades, Chair, called the meeting to order at 10:10 a.m.
APPROVAL OF THE MINUTES
Motion (I) was made by Magda Westerhout, seconded by Kevin Sneed and unanimously carried to approve the June 28, 2017 meeting minutes with no corrections. 
COMPLAINT COMMITTEE REPORT
Cynthia Shonaiya provided the status of the following complaints:
16-AR-13
OAH Exception Hearing
17-AR-08
Closed
16-AR-14
Closed
17-AR-12
Emeritus
16-AR-16
State Attorney
17-AR-14
Pre-Charge
17-AR-02
OAH
17-AR-15
Closed
17-AR-03
Closed
17-AR-16
Pending
17-AR-06
Prince Georges’ County
17-AR-17
Letter Sent
17-AR-07
Closed
17-AR-18
Closed
Motion (II) was made by Stephanie Hopkins, seconded by Kevin Sneed and unanimously carried to accept the Complaint Committee report.
APPLICATION FOR ARCHITECT REGISTRATION EXAMINATION
The Board approved the following applications for the Architect Registration Examination:
Odeh, Aysar


Burns, Eleanor
Femiano, Justin


Siegel, Samuel
DeBemigis, David

McLean, Christopher

Hutchinson, Katelynn

Morche, Joseph
Chalabee, Hawre

Roskosky, Katelyn
Harris, Anne


Prichard, Brian
Gavin, David


Win, May
Bernet, John


Anderson, Ryan
Greene, Ronald


Jacques, Joshua
Campbell, Whitney

Brandon, Christopher
A motion (III) was made by Kevin Sneed, seconded by Stephanie Hopkins and unanimously carried to approve twenty ARE candidates with two denials.
OLD BUSINESS
Paul Edmeades requested that the MRA with New Zealand be put on the agenda for next month Gary Ey will provide an update on the “Freedom by Design” project at the next meeting. 
NEW BUSINESS
No new business was discussed at the meeting
CORRESPONDENCE
There was no correspondence for the Board to discuss.
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR’S REPORT
Executive Director Steve Long announced there will be an Exceptions Hearing December 20, 2017 and the AIA has invited the Board’s staff to their annual fall license kick-off.
BOARD COUNSEL’S REPORT
There was no counsel’s report
ADJOURNMENT
There being no further business, motion (IV) was made by Magda Westerhout, seconded by Cynthia Shonaiya  , and unanimously carried to adjourn the meeting at 10:51 a.m.
                                              


_________________________

Paul Edmeades, Chair  
                                                                                                                                                                                                                              Date ________________                                                                     
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